ARYABHATTA COLLEGE
LIBRARY

NOTICE

Date: 17/06/2022

The library is in process of building rich RARE BOOKS COLLECTION, a part of
the library reference collection for the NAAC as special feature of library collection.

Therefore, all the faculty members are requested to recommend the Rare Books to be used as

Reference Collection in their Subject Area.

The books recommendation may be submitted latest by 24" June 2022 to the

librarian, so that the purchase process may be initiated in time.
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